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President's Message:
Greetings everyone,
It's Spring.  What a lovely time to step back in time and enjoy a slower slice of life from 
times gone by.  Although... Our Victorian Themed Psychic Faire will have a plethora of 
things to tantalize one's eyesight, palate and pocketbook. Get ready for a day packed 
with much to see and do.  If you have already volunteered, THANK YOU!!  If not there 
are still several spots to fill.  Plan to come and spend a few hours or the whole day at 
this exquisitely restored Painted Lady owned by our own member, Julie Anne and her 
husband Mark Moore.

At this event there will be readers available, strolling minstrels, perhaps a harpist, Reiki 
demonstrations, goodies for sale and a Wheel of Fortune to play.  
We hope you all will attend and bring your friends.

Proceeds go towards our 2019 Conference,
and towards supporting our many Outreach activities and Gatherings. 

April is volunteer month!!  How synchronistic?  Not only is there a large group of 
members who will be working at the Psychic Faire and House Tours Event, but many of 
them will continue to give Reiki at our other Outreach opportunities.  Bravo and Thank 
you all!!

So amidst all the busyness of Spring flowers blooming and veggies beginning to push up 
through the soil...  Take a deep breath and connect into that energy of newness and 
growth.  Connect into it with your Reiki Self and allow the two to nourish one another.  
See that abundance of Spring charging all that you are and all that you do.  Allow, 
Allow, Allow!!  Allow Love to permeate everything you are and everything you do.  Be 
Love!  Share Love!  Allow Love!  And so it is.
Namaste
Mary-Joy  
Mary-Joy Neuru  President, San Diego Reiki Corps …

a professional organization supporting the community through outreach and education.

Save the Dates:
April
14th - Outreach

Cafe J, Southwestern 
College, Chula Vista 
10:00-2:00pm

18th - Outreach

Meditation Unity Church 
7:00-8:00pm

29th - Fundraiser

Victorian House Tours 
& Psychic Faire 
11:00-5:00pm

May 5th -
Outreach -
Walk for Animals, 
Liberty Station
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Nathan Keller - a friend to SDRC

Irene and Nathan Keller

It is with great sadness that
I report, Nathan Keller, our 
friend and wonderful Aura 

Photo Reader passed away on 
February 17th, 2018.  He is 

survived by his beautiful wife 
Irene.  Our hearts are with you 
both, on both sides of the veil.  

Thank you Nathan for 
all you have given to SDRC.

Mary-Joy, 
Current President.

Hi Everyone,
On April 22nd, many of us will be celebrating the life of our 
dear friend, Nathan Keller. During my four years as President 
of SDRC, Nathan and his wife, Irene, were a wonderful 
support team at many of our workshops and our very first 
SDRC conference. They were the people that introduced us to 
Aura photography and Nathan, as a psychic medium, helped 
us understand what we were looking at! They also invited us 
to join them at their amazing home in 2014 in Ramona that 
actually includes 7 magical crystal labyrinths! We loved it so 
much, we went back the next year!
Irene continues to guide us in the world of Aura photography 
at the New Earth Expos but we will miss Nathan's gentle 
questions and insightful guidance and teachings. Rest well, 
Nathan, we are thankful for you.

In Gratitude,
Kathy Cueva, RN, Reiki Master Teacher
Past President, San Diego Reiki Corps

On the day I die, when I’m being carried 
Toward the grave, don’t weep.  Don’t say

He’s gone He’s gone.  Death has nothing
To do with going away.  The sun sets and

the moon sets, but they’re not gone.
Death is a coming together.  The tomb

Looks like a prison, but it’s really
Release into union.  The human seed goes 

down in the ground like a bucket into
the well where Joseph is.  It grows and

comes up full of some unimagined beauty.
Your mouth closes here and immediately

opens with a shout of joy there.

Rumi

Watch Facebook for details of a Special Celebration at Nathan and Irene's home, on Earthday, April 22nd.  

http://sacredcircleshilltop.com/wp-content/uploads/2014/06/labyrinth_rainbow_1200.jpg
http://sacredcircleshilltop.com/wp-content/uploads/2014/06/labyrinth_rainbow_1200.jpg
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SD Humane Society Dog Walk - May 5th, 2018, Liberty Station

More info soon.

May

Upcoming Events - Outreach     April



  Victorian Themed Psychic Faire
If you haven't volunteered yet… There is still time.  Contact mary-joy@cox.net
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  Thank You Volunteers!!
A very special Thank You to all the members that have contributed so much to all the Outreach Projects and

the Gathering Events.  None of what we do for the Community would be possible without your devoted hours.

                              Thank You!!!    Thank You!!!    Thank You!!!
Gathering Committee:
Allison Brilmyer
Carol Leahy
Carol Rand
Cindy DiTuillo
Jude Barnes
Judi Catling
Kat Papike
Mary Andrada
Melissa Alejo
Nancy Smits
Susi Vine
Saundra Wennhold

Outreach Committee:
Allison Brilmyer
Brenda Mannon
Joan Boccio
Julie Anne Moore
Kat Papike
Marlene Joy Young
Mary Holladay
Vicky Delgado

Event Volunteers: 
Bella Fiore
Carol Leahy
Carol Williams
Cindy DiTuillo
Claudia Mitre
Dave Fox
Debra Sweeton
Jan Burke
Karen Schlemmer
Kim Vu
Louise Lucas
Maria Huston
Maria Sao Marcos
Mary Andrada
Mary-Joy Neuru
Maureen Appleton
Marisol Quesada 
Matt Lucas
Nancy Smits
Patricia Ruff
Paul Depuyt
Peggy Sprick
Serena Poisson
Shirley Weaver
Sue Perisi
Susi Vine
Susy Chavez
Terri Wilder
Tor Zabek
Veronika Aliamus

Financial Committee:
Kat Papike
Marlene Joy Young
Vicky Delgado

Legislative Watch:
Mary Hollaway
Susi Perisi
Correspondence: 
Maria Houston

SDRC Board:
Mary-Joy Neuru - President
Saundra Wennhold - VP/Treasurer
Serena Poisson - Membership
Joan Boccio - Outreach
Judy Catling - Director at Large

Victorian Fundraiser:
Julie Anne Moore
Serena Poisson
Mary-Joy Neuru
Allison Brilmyer
Amanda Rigby
Brandy Riley
Brenda Mannon
Carol Rand
Christine Zadravec
Cindy DiTuillo
Debbie McLean
Debra Sweeton
Emmy Martinez
Gillian Turgeon
Jan Burke
Jim Burlew
Joan Boccio
Jude Barnes
Judi Catling
Kat Papike
Lynn Robbins
Maria Houston
Marlene Joy Young
Michelle Sarubbi
Pam Sepsi
Peggy Sprick
Romel Hokinson
Saundra Wennhold
Sue Vine
Terry Lynn Wolfe
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Tales from the Other Side...or Skeptic's Corner

Story #4, 4-1-18

When I first met one of my Reiki students, she was working in an office setting.   
It was a business I frequented somewhat regularly.  After we got to know each 
other, she told me she was bi-polar and on medication.  I thought perhaps Reiki 
could help.

After I introduced her to Reiki and we began to move through the classes and 
levels, I realized she was a highly sensitive empath.  As a young child, she would 
get sick when anyone around her becamse ill.  Except that…although the 
symptoms were there, the illness was not.  So doctors decided she was bi-polar 
and put her on medication as it seemed to help. 

Over the years there were other complications and situations that made me 
wonder if she really needed bi-polar medication.  After we discussed her life 
choices and experiences, she decided to wean herself off the medication.  To keep 
her energy in balance we substituted meditations,  as well as grounding and 
protection techniques.

Today she takes no medication, has a spiritual routine, and rarely needs outside 
help to balance her energies.  She is grateful to have found Reiki and other tools 
to stay off the medications.  Her life is much richer! She is on a path she loves and 
feels she is participating in life instead of only observing.

Thank you Reiki!
Life is good!!

M - Anonymous

Great stories about Reiki awakenings and our journeys along this amazing  energy 
awareness!  Please send your story to me and I will add it here, anonymously.
Thank you!!                                                                              In loving service,  Mary-Joy
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Photos - Empath Gathering
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60's Musical Jamboree

Loved that Photo Booth!!


